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I find it ironic that the heaviest snowfall of the year should      
coincide with the start of Spring, but that’s what happened this 

week!  

Thank you all for your patience and understanding with the    
arrangements that were put in place to help the school cope 

with the challenging weather.  

We very much wanted to keep the school open to all, but to also 
give families some flexibility to make plans to help keep       

everyone safe.  

The plans put in place seemed to work well and that’s thanks to 
my colleagues and also the co-operation from the whole school 

community.  

This community works well together!  

The children have had a fantastic time at Forest School, and 
they love to go.  

The activities always vary, although they do always seem to  
offer marshmallows, which is always a big hit!  

We have enjoyed a number of activities for Red Nose Day, and 
thank you for your donations.  

We are looking forward to welcoming you to school next week 
for the pupil showcase event, we hope as many of you as    

possible can attend.   

The children are always so pleased to be able to share their 
work and their learning with you.   

For parents who wish to attend the parents' forum, this will     
follow straight after.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Sophie McCabe 

FRIDAY 17TH MARCH  2023 

CALENDAR 

 

21/03/23 

Easter Experience at St 

Paul’s Church Y1-6 

Pupil Showcase 2.45pm 

Parent Forum 3.15pm 

 

24/03/23 

Wear a Colour Day 

 

27/03/23 

Gymnastics Competition 

 

27th-31st March 

Swimming 

 

29/03/23 

Bingo 6pm-8pm at the 

Adam’s Hall 

 

30/03/23 

Year 4—Year 6 Trip to 

Edinburgh to see Charlie 

and the Chocolate     

Factory 

 

31/03/23 

Dress as a Times Tables 

Rockstar Character/ 

just a Rockstar 

End of term 

 
 
 

ATTENDANCE  

 

REC – 90%         YR1 – 96% YR2 –90%  YR3 – 100% 

 

YR4 – 100%         YR5 –96.67%   YR6 –95.56%   W/S –95.35%  

 



 

Cash 4 Kids 

Cash for Kids is granting out of £1 Million of Help across the UK, to support children 
and young people through the cost-of-living crisis. 

 
In response to the crisis hitting so many families right now they’ve launched this new 

fund, to provide emergency essentials that support the physical and mental         
well-being of children who are struggling. 

 
These could include food, clothing and household energy costs, but they will also     

consider anything that helps meet children's most basic needs. 
 

Grants are £50 per child per household, and they aim to get the funds to families as 
soon as possible. 

 

Grants | Cash for Kids | Helping the children that need it most 

https://cashforkids.org.uk/grants


EYFS + KS1 Forest School 



KS2 Forest School 



Red Nose Day 



GOOD WORK ASSEMBLY 

Each week children from each class are selected as ‘Stars of the week’  

We celebrate this in our assemblies  

These young people were awarded certificates this week. 

EYFS 

 

William and Amira 

 

William and Amira were stars of the 

week for going on the forest school 

trip without a parent and showing 

their independence. 

Key Stage 2 

 

Laila 

 

Laila was star of the week for her 

attitude during all of her               

assessments. 

Key Stage 1 

 

T-Jay 

 

T-Jay was star of the week for his 

attitude in maths and for following 

each step to complete the            

calculation. 




